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4 October 2019

Dear Parent/Guardian
Locker Payments

Please can we ask all parents that have not yet paid for the locker package (Year 7 and any new
starters) or the annual locker rental (Years 8, 9, 10 and 11) to do so by the end of this week, Sunday
6 October 2019. Access to lockers which have not been paid for will be removed with effect from
Monday 7 October 2019.

Thank you for your co-operation with this. If you have any payment related issues, please contact
merparentpay@maidenerleghschool.co.uk as soon as possible.

Yours Sincerely

Mrs T Obreja—FuLop

Mrs T Obreja-Fulop
ParentPay Support
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